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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Public holiday:National Youth Day Holiday  
 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

 

The Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited (“ZSE’’) wishes to advise the 

public that it will be closed during the National Youth Day holiday on 

Tuesday 21 February 2023. The bourse will reopen on Wednesday 22 

February 2023. 

 

We thank you for your continued support and wish you a safe and 

restful holiday. 

 

For further inquiries please contact operations@zse.co.zw.  

 
For and behalf of the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited 
 
 

 
 
 
Justin Bgoni 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
Issued on 20 February 2023 
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